Yampa-White River Basin Roundtable
PO Box 774968
Steamboat Springs, CO 80477

September 31, 2012

Intrastate Water Management and Development Section
Colorado Water Conservation Board

1580 Logan St. Sulte 600

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Colorado Water Conservation Board,

The Yampa-White River Basin Roundtable is recommending a grant request from the Raw Water Users
Board and the Town of Rangely in the amount of $12,500 for use in developing a flow study for the
expansion of a currently limited raw water system. The current raw water system is used exclusively by
the taxing entities for the schools, parks, hospital, golf course, town and cemetery.

The purpose of the study will be to examine the current distribution system flows, storagé and pumping
station and determine how to phase in an expansion of each of these components to supply raw water
usage to commercial and residential users for irrigation purposes throughout Rangely.

The attached presentation and letter describe the request as it was presented to the Yampa-White River

Basin Roundtable. The Town of Rangely is eligible to apply for the grant as it is a unit of Local
Government.

Thank you for considering this request and If you have any questions or need additional information
please contact my office.

Respegtiully submitted,

m Gray
Yampa-White Basin Roundtable Chairman

Cc: Peter Brixius — Town Manager — Rangely, Alden Vanden Brink - Utllities Supervisor - Rangely



